
 
 

SELECT COMMITTEE ACTION 
December 19, 2022 

The Select Committee to Investigate the January 6th Attack on the United States Capitol met, 
pursuant to notice, in open session, a quorum being present, at 1 p.m. on Monday, December 19, 
2022, in the Speaker Nancy Pelosi Caucus Room (390 Cannon House Office Building), to 
consider its Final Report pursuant to section 4(a) of House Resolution 503. 

By unanimous consent (propounded by Mr. RASKIN), the Chairman was directed to transmit to 
the Department of Justice relevant Select Committee records in furtherance of the Committee’s 
criminal referrals contained in the Report. 

After debate on the Final Report, Mrs. LURIA moved that the Committee favorably report to the 
House the Select Committee’s Final Report pursuant to section 4(a) of House Resolution 503.  

Chairman THOMPSON put the question viva voce and announced that the ayes had it.  

Mrs. LURIA requested a recorded vote, and so a recorded vote was ordered.  

The question was decided in the affirmative by a recorded vote of 9 ayes to 0 noes (Rollcall No. 
6), so the Final Report was agreed to.  

By unanimous consent, staff was authorized to make any necessary technical or conforming 
changes to the Final Report. 

By unanimous consent, the Select Committee adjourned at 2:16 p.m. 


